ACADEMIC

“Welcome to Mrs. Moore’s 2nd Grade Classroom! We have
done so much with our new Bookworms Curriculum Resource
and our writing has grown tremendously! We have been
working hard at our sentence composing and what makes a
great sentence. We have also been working on the different
genres of writing. We learned about Narrative and Opinion
Writing earlier in the school year.

Our current learning is all around Informative Writing!
Students have been studying the elements or parts of
informative writing earlier this week. They then moved to
identifying what an informative writing piece might look like
and telling the difference between narrative, opinion, and
informative writing. Once they worked through that, they
were then able to decide if a piece of writing was a strong
informative piece or not! They did this through the use of
writing samples along with a checklist. The next piece of our
learning will bring us to writing a shared informative piece!
We have had so much fun with this experience!”

- Mrs. Moore
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